
New England Orff Chapter 
Guest Pass 

 
 

 
 
To Chapter Members and Prospective Chapter Members: 
 
If you are attending an NEAOSA workshop for the very first time, you are an NEAOSA 
guest; therefore, we will waive your day-only registration fee for today.  If you have 
previously attended an NEAOSA workshop, you must be sponsored by a current member 
in order to use this guest pass.   
 
Please note that the intention of this guest pass is to introduce other music teachers, 
classroom teachers and administrators to Orff-Schulwerk and the New England Chapter 
or to re-introduce former members who have been away from the chapter for 3 or more 
years.  Current members can only sponsor someone with this guest pass ONCE each 
year, and, likewise, guests can only be sponsored with this pass ONCE each year.   
 
These guest passes will be verified to ensure that they have been used as intended.  If it is 
determined that a guest pass is invalid, the individual being sponsored will be required to 
pay the $40 day-only fee. 
 
Your Executive Board 
 
Workshop Date: 
 
Guest’s Name: 
 
Guest’s Email: 
 
Are you a first-time attendee?  Yes   No  If no, please provided your sponsor’s name 
below. 
 
Sponsor’s Name: 
 


